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From: Ted Heilman <theil3325@aol.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 24, 2018 10:45 AM
To: lsjr-sd-comments@waterboards.ca.gov; WQCP1Comments
Subject: Comment letter-Revisions to proposal Bay-Delta plan amendments

 
Dear folks at the Water Resource Board . I went to talk to you a few months ago with a lot of other folks. A lot of good points 
where explained in very good manner and respect. I can not understand why you folks take all that info and disregard it and the time 
ALL those folks put in to bring you information that was more accurate than your fish science. I believe you folks think we are going 
to lay down like the folks up at the Klamath valley . Well that will not happen , we will fight , we will not give up. just in case you do 
actually read this thanks for all the extra work you have caused just to help Jerry's water plan   
   
  
Ted Heilman 
theil3325@aol.com 
  
  

LSJRSD.0132 




